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Statement: Retirement Announcement of Rep. Mike Rohrkaste 
 
Madison…Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement after Rep. Mike 
Rohrkaste (R-Neenah) announced that he will not seek re-election to the Wisconsin State 
Assembly. Rep. Rohrkaste plans to retire from public service following the completion of the 
current legislative session. 
 
“I would like to thank Mike for his dedication and service to the people of his Assembly district 
and all of Wisconsin. Mike has done great work for Assembly Republicans and led our efforts on 
numerous health care reforms and worker training initiatives.  I especially want to thank him 
for chairing the Speaker’s Task Force on Alzheimer’s and Dementia that helped individuals 
battling those diseases as well as their families and communities. Mike was also a strong voice 
for workforce development on the Joint Finance Committee where he helped craft two state 
budgets. 
 
“I’m confident that Mike will continue to make a profound impact in his new position. I want to 
wish him and his wife Debbie the very best and hopefully, the new job will afford them more 
time to spend with their sons, Jakob and Erik.”  
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